
Town of Bakersfield 

Select Board Meeting 

April 8, 2019 

 

 

Present 

Josh Goss    Lance Lawyer 

David Houston   Gary Denton 

Sam Cribb 

 

Lance called meeting to order. Minutes from last meeting were reviewed and 

accepted. 

Warrants were reviewed and signed. 

 

Warrants 

Select Board   8-2019  $16,159.37 

Road    13&14-2019  $11,424.89 

 

Discussion of purchasing different size sleeves for the sand and stone to improve 

quality of products used on roads. 

 

Josh brought up the need to track use of personal vehicles for road crew. Lance 

agreed that we need to use a form of a travel log for auditing purposes. 

 



Sam suggested comparing prices with Leaches for gravel we may need verses 

what Tatro’s charge. 

Josh was contacted by an individual that is interested in doing grant writing for 

the town.  

Liquor renewal Licenses were signed and given to Kathy. 

Discussion of class 4 roads and what the State of Vt. may implement in the future. 

Sam motioned to adjourn the meeting Lance seconded it.  


